Fehruary 17, 1967

M. M. 0il Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 2038
santa Fe, New Mexico

Attention: George Hatch

Re: G. Kelly Ztout, Superior
Eddy County

Dear Cecrge:

Enclosed are covies of two letters sent the operator con-
cerning the subject well., To date we have had no reply to the
same. Therefcre, we are reguesting that you contact Mr. Stout
and see if you can spur him to action. Mo inspection of thie
well has been made since early December, 1966. If you wish,
we can reinspect the well.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. L. Stamets
Geologist
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Enc.



